re: RFP#1819-06 Yearbook Printing and Delivery
5/14/2021

To whom it may concern, please let this letter be notice that we would like to extend our agreement for
Yearbook for the 2021-2022 school year with the Fullerton Joint Union High School District.
There are no price adjustments from us.

Thank you so much,

4Ny

Chris Joy
Jostens Yearbook Representative
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